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Jo’s MBE 

Jo went to London in October 
2024 to rub shoulders with royalty. 
She received her MBE from Prince 
William. Well done Jo! 

Allan and Kelly’s Long 
Service Awards 

In late October at the RDA 
Regional Conference Allan 
received his award for volunteering 
with RDA for 10 years. Kelly 
received her 15 year award. 
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Amazing Fundraisers 

Jill’s Marathon Challenge 
One of our lovely parents, Jill is taking on the AJ Bell Great 
Manchester Run Half Marathon 2025 on Sunday 18th May. 
She’s running to raise vital money for our group. Jill is 
training hard for this epic run and not only that, but she is 
running with a cardiac pacemaker! What a woman! We’re 
all behind you, Jill and wishing you the best of luck.

The funds raised help to keep our group running. As with 
any facility, there are running costs which just keep coming, 
along with other projects and costs that pop up along the 
way. Pride, our mechanical horse, really is fantastic 
however as he ages he needs some costly upgrades along 
with regular maintenance. The donations really do make a 
huge difference and keep our group running.

You can view see Jill’s fundraising page with training 
updates and also donate by scanning the QR code below.
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Amelia’s Top Efforts  
Our lovely participant Amelia has been doing lots of work to 
raise funds for our group. She’s been doing lots of raffles and 
Auction of a Hamper and Easter Egg, in which she has raised a 
whopping £700! Not only that, Amelia also organised a Bingo 
Night, this took place on 7th May and raised another whopping 
£800! Amelia not only organised the night but hosted it too. It 
was a “full house”, with many games of bingo and a raffle with 
great donated prizes that Amelia and her family had gathered. 
At only 11 years old we know Amelia is going to go on to do 
great things!

Pony Weekend at THCP 
We are proudly supporting Thornton Hall Country Park and 
showcasing our wonderful facilities on the weekend of 17th and 
18th May, for their Pony Weekend.

There will be lots of activities to do, as well as come and say ‘hi’ 
to us. We may even have a small hooved friend come along to 
help us too, so keep your eyes peeled.

We are excited to offer people a glimpse into what we do and 
how fantastic Pendle Pride , our state of the art mechanical 
horse really is.

We Really Do Need You 

As we establish ourselves at Thornton 
Hall Country Park and begin to take on 
more participants, we need more 
volunteers. If you could spare any time 
to help us, please get in touch. Equine 
experience is great but really not 
necessary, free training is given.  

New Arena Fencing 

There’s been a lot going on beneath 
the surface at Pendle RDA. We’ve 
recently had new fencing installed for 
the arena at the yard in Barnoldswick. 
The work was carried out by Dales 
Fence and Forest. A little sneak peek 
of our new arena fencing is in the 
photo above of Amelia and Teddy.
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